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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that an expert seminar be held, without
financial implications, and invites the participation of the Committee on the
Elimination of Racial Discrimination and the Special Committee on Decolonization,
to examine the impact of the United Nations decolonization process on
indigenous peoples of the Non-Self-Governing Territories that are on the United
Nations list of Non-Self-Governing Territories. The Forum requests that
independent experts and the United Nations Special Rapporteur on the human
rights and fundamental freedoms of indigenous peoples be invited to participate
in the seminar. Furthermore, the Forum requests that indigenous peoples under
Non-Self-Governing Territories status also be invited.
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